
 

 

1 February 2022 

Western Power’s fifth access arrangement review 

Invitation for submissions 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published Western Power’s access arrangement proposal 
for the period 2022/23 to 2026/27.  

The access arrangement sets out the terms and conditions, including prices, for third parties seeking 
access to the Western Power network.  

The ERA will be hosting a public forum with a presentation by Western Power on its submission and 
an outline of the process the ERA will follow to consider the proposal at 10:00am on 25 March.  The 
forum is an opportunity for stakeholders to ask Western Power questions about the proposal.  Further 
information regarding the forum including registration will be provided in due course.  

The ERA will also publish an issues paper in coming weeks to further assist interested parties to 
make submissions. 

Invitation for submissions 

The ERA invites interested parties to make submissions on Western Power’s proposal.  

Submissions close 4:00 pm (WST) Wednesday, 13 April 2022. 

Submissions should be lodged online using the form on our website 
www.erawa.com.au/consultation. 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Elizabeth Walters 
Ph: 08 6557 7958 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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